B8th March, 1954.

My -dear Dodda,

I am encloaing a proposal which I have recently put before
the A.R.C., and of which I very such hope you may approve, if
only for securing for genuingly genetic work the faollities
available in your Poteto Genetice Ressarch Btation,

However, it is rather to the general principle, and not
only to its application to the situation at Cambridge, that I
should like to direet your attention.

A8 you may know, speaking at Bayfordbury a few years ego, I
did etress the importance of such m great permanent centre of
genetioal research preserving and maintaining plant material of
importance for teaching, and of potential waluwe for research, I
g#till think such would be a moet importdnt side metivity of the
great Inetitution whioch I expeot may well develop under your
oare, However, it is out of the conaideration that what is every-
bedy's businese is usumlly nobody's business thet I am now
suggesting the establishment of one, or, perhaps later, mors
centres speoifigally charged with ite own tasks and therefore not
prineipally charged with agriocultural or hortioultural plant
improvement, or with geumeral research in hertisultural husbandoy



as the John Innes traditionally is. . hhb
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Do not hurry, but remember I shall like‘to have your

reaction.

Sincerely yours,

1l enc.



